
Independence Health System Welcomes Residency Graduate to Primary Care 

Practice in Latrobe 

Greensburg, PA February 16, 2024 … Independence Health System welcomes 

Matthew Woleslagle, DO to Latrobe Primary Care. 

 

Dr. Woleslagle is a 2012 graduate of the Latrobe Family Practice Residency Program. 

He completed his undergraduate studies at Westminster College in New Wilmington, 

PA and received his medical degree from the Lake Erie College of Osteopathic 

Medicine. Dr. Woleslagle is a highly skilled family medicine physician with more than a 

decade of experience treating patients for a broad range of health care needs and is 

board-certified in family medicine. Dr. Woleslagle specializes in osteoporosis and joint 

injections of the shoulder, elbows, knees, and hips. 

 

 “I am very excited to return to the area and join the physician team at Latrobe Primary 

Care,” said Dr. Woleslagle. “I look forward to building lasting relationships with my 

patients while helping them manage their overall health and well-being.” 

Dr. Woleslagle is accepting new patients at 100 Excela Health Drive, Suite 201, 

Latrobe. All ages are welcome and same day appointments are available. To schedule 

an appointment, call 724-537-1435 or visit www.independence.health to learn more 

about our services.  

 

http://www.indepedence.health/

